
 
 
Important Notice: 

VICTORIAN SNAP LOCKDOWN 

As of 11.59pm on Thursday 15th July (tonight) Victoria will go into the equivalent of Stage 4 
lockdown for 5 days.   

This means any Albury Basketball Association Members (players, coaches, officials etc) that 
are residents of Victoria must adhere to these State based restrictions.   

For the next 5 days Victorian residents will NOT be able to leave their home except for five 
essential reasons listed in the restrictions.  Please note that even though you can leave your 
home for exercise, all Victorians must remain within 5km’s of their residence.   

This means Victorian residents that are involved with Albury Basketball competitions and 
programs cannot: 

• Participate as a player 

• Participate as a coach 

• Participate as an official 

• Participate as a spectator 

As a matter of importance if you are impacted by these current restrictions can you please: 

• Contact your club/coach to inform them 

• Contact your rep coach to inform them 

• As an official contact the Association to inform them. 

**In the event Clubs identify teams that will need to forfeit as a result of these restrictions 
please notify Albury Basketball ASAP for planning purposes. 

Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES can Albury Basketball Association allow any person 
who resides in Victoria to participate in any Albury Basketball Association 
competitions or programs during this lockdown period.  Any Victorians that did 
attempt to participate would personally be breaching the Victorian State Government 
restrictions. 

We will await further updates from the Victorian State Government as we approach the end 
of the 5 day lockdown and provide more information as it becomes available. 

For your information the Victorian lockdown includes the following restrictions: 

• There will only be five reasons to leave your home – shopping for necessary 
supplies, care or caregiving, permitted work or education that cannot be done from 
home and exercise for two hours a day or to get vaccinated. 

• The 5km travel rule will again apply, with Victorians not allowed to travel further from 
their home without a permitted reason. 
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